We have wanted to offer this service for some time but have not proceeded as it has not been possible to offer this service fully in Welsh and English. 
Unfortunately, this is still the case. The initial part of the Gwynedd process can be through the medium of English or Welsh but once the applicant reaches the actual online form the process switches to English. 
We and other organisations have been waiting for the DBS to offer a fully bilingual system but this has been delayed time after time and we have decided to proceed with a compromise system as it gives access to a much quicker and more efficient process to complete these important checks.  
We will continue to be in contact with the DBS and the Welsh Language Commissioner to express our ongoing concerns about the lack of a fully bilingual process. 
